
JOB VACANCY 

Regulator, Financial Services Commission 

Anguilla, British West Indies 

 

 

Applications are invited from suitably qualified persons to fill one (1) vacant position of Regulator, 

Financial Services Commission, Anguilla.  

The Financial Services Commission is a statutory body formed pursuant to the Financial Services 

Commission Act, R.S.A. c. F28. Its main functions are to license and regulate financial services 

business in and from within Anguilla.  

The functions of the position include, but are not limited to the following: reviewing and processing 

applications for regulatory approvals and licenses; monitoring regulated sectors; analysing audited 

accounts and other periodic financial reports, conducting trend and ratio analysis on financial 

information, conducting onsite inspections of licensees; monitoring compliance with applicable 

legislation; and maintaining a database of statistics on assigned licensees.  

The successful candidate will need to have:  

 A first degree or professional qualification, preferably in accounting. Applicants with a first 

degree or professional qualification in other fields such as finance, economics, business, 

banking, insurance will also be considered.  

 Knowledge of current international financial services regulatory standards and practices. 

 Competence using relevant financial software and analytical tools, including Microsoft 

Excel.   

 

Regulatory training and experience and/or relevant post-graduate qualifications would be an asset.  

A competitive remuneration package will be offered based on qualifications and experience. 

  

Additional information about the Commission can be obtained from the Head of Administration, 

Financial Services Commission, or from the Commission’s website at http://www.fsc.org.ai/.  

 

Persons interested in the position should send their letter of application to:  

 

Ms. Sherine Brooks  

Executive Secretary, Financial Services Commission  

P O Box 1575  

The Valley  

Anguilla  

Sherine.Brooks@afsc.ai  

 

The deadline for receipt of applications is 20 September, 2019.  

A copy of all applications should be submitted to the Labour Commissioner, Mrs. Jo-Anne Hodge, at 

the Labour Department, Former NBA Building, P.O. Box 60, The Valley, Anguilla or e-mail Jo-

Anne.Hodge@gov.ai  
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